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Feb. 21, 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians:  

 

 

There are a few upcoming dates on the calendar. Please make note of them. 

• PowerSchool has gone dark.  Teachers are working on Report Cards. 

• There is no school on March 1 because the teachers have a Professional Development 

Day. 

• Report cards will be sent home on Mar. 6, 2024, unless there is an outstanding balance on 

an account. 

The Archdiocese is conducting an annual survey to get feedback on school performance.  

It is through the University of Chicago.  This survey helps the school with decision making for 

the future. It also allows the school to recognize areas of growth and success. Please follow the 

link and complete the survey. 

The Parent Survey is open from February 12 – March 22, 2024. To take the survey please visit 
https://survey.5-essentials.org/archchicago/survey/parent/.  If 20% of families participate, the school 
will have an out of uniform day on April 9, 2024. 

Your feedback will help St. Celestine School navigate challenges, celebrate areas of 

strength and address areas for improvement.  Taking time from your busy day to answer the 

survey is truly appreciated. 

Thankfully, 

 

 

Sheila M. Klich  

Principal 

 

 

https://survey.5-essentials.org/archchicago/survey/parent/

